
 NEOkla Club Meeting November 7, 2017 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 P.M. by the RE, Todd Swain.  The minutes 
of the October meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report:  The November 5 event had 50 entries..  The special event held at 
Patrick Henry Elementary was a great success.  It was lots of fun for the students 
and the participating NEOkla members.  Jeff Maize will be the 2018 Solo 
Chairman with help from Jason Baney and the rest of the Solo group. 
 
Club Racing Report: In 2018 NEOkla will hold two events at Hallett – a Super 
Tour on April 7-8, and a Double Regional on September 1-2.   
 
Road Rally Report – Garry Deaton:  Garry talked about the upcoming two day 
rally in Lawrence, Kansas, and next year’s NEOkla schedule. 
 
Jason Baney said that next year’s Rally Cross schedule is in the works. 
 
The officers for 2018 were announced: Jason Baney – RE, Todd Swain – Asst. 
RE, Kathryn Roemer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox -  Past RE, 
Board Members – Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker. 
 
The annual Awards Party will be January 27, 2018.  George Walker moved to 
approve a budget of $3500.00.  Virginia Apker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Virginia Apker, Acting Secretary 


